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Hypocritical Bonin Hires Private Security to Protect His Westchester 
Office from a Homeless Encampment, But Votes Against Protecting 

Schools & Children 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Westside Los Angeles (CA) – Councilmember Mike Bonin hired a private security firm to keep his 
district office safe from crime associated with a homeless encampment located outside the door. The 
disclosure by the Westside Current of this expenditure to protect his safety comes on the heels of 
Bonin’s vote against enforcing the no-camping ordinance within 500 feet of schools. 
  
“Mike Bonin’s latest flip flop is another example of his hypocrisy and how out of touch he is on 
homelessness and the unlawful encampments that have overtaken large portions of the Westside,” 
said Craig Lally, President of the Los Angeles Police Protective League. “In one breath, Bonin tells 
the public that enforcement is not the answer to homeless camps, and in the next breath, he pays for 
private security to protect his office from individuals camping outside his Westchester office. District 
11 residents are counting the days until Mike Bonin’s hypocritical tenure will end,” added Lally. 

 


